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TO: TAX COMMITTEE No. 24-14 RE: CALL TO DISCUSS PROPOSED REGULATIONS ON
CONTROLLED GROUPS - WED., JULY 30, AT 2:30 P.M. ET

The Institute recently discussed with the Internal Revenue Service (“IRS”) our comments on
the proposed regulations under section 851 regarding controlled groups. [1] The IRS asked
a few factual questions that we would like to discuss with the Tax Committee. Therefore,
we will have a short call on Wednesday, July 30, 2014, at 2:30 p.m. to discuss these
guestions. The dial-in number for the call is 888-972-9676 and the passcode is 54465.

Ezella Wynn will send an Outlook calendar invitation for the call. If you would like to
participate in the call, please simply accept the invitation. You also may contact Ms. Wynn
directly by e-mail (ewynn@ici.org) if you do not receive the Outlook invitation.

Karen Lau Gibian
Associate Counsel

endnotes

[1] See Institute Memorandum (27664) dated October 31, 2013.
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